

CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724

GROWTH MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT

300 Sixth Street

Linda Foster, Future Land Use Planner Community Planning Division City web: www.rcgov.org

Fax: 605-394-6636 e-mail: linda.foster@rcgov.org

Phone: 605-394-4120

MEMORANDUM

TO: Rapid City Planning Commission

FROM: Linda Foster, Future Land Use Planner

DATE: April 7, 2005

RE: Amendments to the Future Land Use Portion of the Comprehensive Plan

The Future Land Use Committee has reviewed the request by Mrs. Patricia Hahn regarding the Future Land Use Plan Amendment procedure. The Future Land Use Committee wants to continue exploring all potential options.

<u>Recommendation:</u> The Future Land Use Committee recommends that the Planning Commission maintain the current Comprehensive Plan Amendment process at this time.